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 Joanne Scott OBJ2015/2802/P 21/08/2015  13:05:50 I am objecting to this 1 story basement extension. The basement impact survey has not taken account 

the ongoing flooding of the cellars on Fordwych Road. The Mill Lane Apartments has not helped this 

issue with their large underground basement, which I am sure has added to the problem. I am 

concerned that not enough research has been done into basement conversions in the area, and no 

residents where consulted by the company that did he basement impact survey. Also, I found out that 

the developers started the basement conversion without planning permission, which is not acceptable.

Please could they repair the pavement on Fordwych Road, which they have damaged. 

Best wishes

Joanne

Ground Floor Flat

101 Fordwych 

Road

London

NW2 3TL
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